Minutes

University-Wide Undergraduate Curriculum Committee

September 24, 2002

I   Meeting called to order at 3.20 p.m.

Present: Carranza, Diaz-Martin, Hemby, Klingaman, Martin, Mohamed, Numan, Orchard, Peterson, Sadler, Sechrist, Scandrett, Staszkiewicz.

Excused: Stephenson.

II Minutes from the September 17, 2002 meeting were approved on a Sadler/Carranza motion with the following changes:

A. Bowers was mistakingly included as a committee member.

B. III.B.c.1. Should read: “14 credit hours for non-lab courses.”

C. After the checklist, the sentence should read “All of these suggestions will form part of a final checklist….”

III Co-Chair’s Report

A. Report on departments who had asked questions about how they should specifically deal with the 120 credit mandate. 

IV Items for Review/Possible Action:

A. Honors College Committee Report

For Information:

HRNC 499 Mass Media and American Society, Dr. Mary Beth Leidman, Communications Media, approved for Honors credit

B. Liberal Studies Report

LSC recommendations related to 120-credit Board of Governors mandate. Report distributed by Sadler. This included LS’s two recommendations to meet that requirement. The LSC will now consider the Academic Council’s feedback and department feedback at meeting on Thursday where it may be refined. The mandate and the LSC report were discussed in relation to its impact on the second draft of special procedures to revise programs to meet the mandated 120 credits. There were samples included for discussion. Letters of acknowledgement when individual departments decide on which LS electives they will cut that affect other departments. 

C. 02-16 SAFE 493 Internship, course revision & catalog description change. Approved on a Sadler/Staszkiewicz motion with a minor change to the catalog description so that it reads “Applies” rather than “The students apply.”

 Meeting adjourned at 4:55 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by

Christopher Orchard 

Secretary
